
CONNECTICUT HOUSING FINANCE AUTHORITY 
 

INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 
Regular Board Meeting of the Connecticut Housing Finance Authority 

Thursday, February 25, 2021 
The first item on the agenda will be public comments 

 
 
The Connecticut Housing Finance Authority (CHFA) invites members of the public to 
comment on housing matters at its Board meeting on January 28, 2021.  Anyone 
wishing to speak on any housing matter may notify CHFA.  In order to ensure that 
everyone who wishes to has the opportunity to speak, comments will be limited to 
three minutes.   
 
Due to the public health crisis and pursuant to Governor Lamont’s executive order, the 
Board meeting will be held telephonically on Thursday, February 25, 2021, at 10:00 
a.m.  If you wish to speak at the Board meeting, please contact Amy Tibor at 
amy.tibor@chfa.org to sign up as soon as possible.  Please provide the general topic 
you will be addressing as well as contact information.   
 
The Board meeting will begin at 10:00 a.m., with the first agenda item being public 
comments.  All speakers are invited to listen to the other agenda items. 
 

The meeting will be held telephonically by calling: 
929-205-6099 

Access Code: 918 7012 4545 
Passcode:  999 
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